Sandi Horning

From: janet [a4444@telus.net]

Sent: Saturday, January 10, 2009 12:18 PM
To: Snow Busters

Subject: nominee

Brian Parker 235 Homer Road 250-762-4604

Brian suffered a heart attack 16mos past. Has had 'stints' placed in his arteries.

With the snow fall this year there was no way he could do his driveway, even with his daughter helping.

So he purchased a snow blower and SLOWLY clears the driveway.

We have a large doulbe driveway and | would only clear where my car would back off the property onto the
road.

Lo and behold if Brian didn't take it upon himself to do the doulble driveway PLUS on road where snow plough
would leave pile-up.

Myself, though only 67and (living alone) am receiving Chiropratic treatments for my back. So his assistance is
a extra bonus for me!

Please enter Brian's name for the Snow Busters Program

Sincerely,

Janet O'Flynn

215 Homer Rd.

250-763-7375

a4444(telus.net




